
 

 

 

MINUTARIAN from DG Deborah for the WEEK OF AUGUST 2, 2021 

August is Membership and Extension Month, I think that membership is the 
result of what we do and that everything that we do as Rotarians impacts on 
membership. There is a real link to membership development through Diversity, 
Equity and Inclusion (DEI). If you are doing more within your community, if you 
are engaging people within your community as well as your fellow Rotarians, the 
impact of Rotary will be greater with more members. 
 
RI President Shekhar urged members to become more involved in service 
projects, saying that caring for and serving others is the best way to live because it 
changes not only other people’s lives, but also our own. 
 
In D6890, we are proud to announce that several of our clubs started the 
campaign of “EACH ONE, BRING ONE” in this new Rotary year of 2021-2022. On 
June 15th the RC of Auburndale (Group #7) inducted two new members, July 
1st/8th RC of Winter Haven (Group #7) inducted three new members, July 
timeframe RC of Lakeland Sunrise (Group #5) inducted two new members and 
the RC on The Ridge (Polk County) Annual/Installation Celebration on June 28th, 
(Group #7) inducted nine new members and they are preparing to install several 
more Rotarians soon. So you see D6890 is moving forward with a purpose and 
mission to “DO MORE, GROW MORE because we are People of Action. Thank 
you.  
Yours in Rotary Service, 
DG Deborah L. Williams                                  


